
 
Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  

 

In Numeracy, the children will be practicing numbers one more or less and two 

more or less using a number line or a 100 grid. They will locate 2-digit numbers on 

a 100 grid and a 1-100 bead string; read, write and say 2-digit numbers and 
understand them as some tens and some ones. 

 

In Literacy, this week we are going to be preparing the children for their Big Write 
assessment. The children will be looking closely at adjectives. They will write 

adjectives to describe Snow White and the Evil Queen. The children will then write 

these adjectives in a sentence, ensuring they have used full stops and capital letters. 

After that we will look at capital letters and when they are used. The children will 

sort through different types of words and will decide whether or not it needs a 

capital letter.  

 

In Science, this week we will be looking at mini beasts and their habitats. We will be 
comparing different types and will be going on a mini beast hunt around the school. 

 

 

In IPC, the children will be finishing off their celebrations in Asia by making their own 

Chinese lanterns. In our second lesson we will start a short block of Qatari History. 

We will begin this by looking at the Islamic calendar and getting the children ready 

for Qatar National Day which is coming up in December.  

 

In Art, we will be continuing to look at Pointillism. This week we will be using the 
technique of Pointillism to complete a picture.  

 

Notice & Reminders: 
 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page ‘Year 1 2017-2018’ for updates 

from the Year group.  

In PSHE, we will continue to work on anti-bullying. We will be discussing what a 

bully is and try to understand how being bullied might make you feel.  

   The week ahead in Year 1     (19 – 23 November 2017)    



 Home Learning needs to be completed and returned back to the class 

teacher by Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the 

class teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 Please ensure your child arrives to school on time by 07:10. 

 Please check your email for the assessment letter sent home this week. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Year 1 Team 
 


